
 
 

City Seeks Five Members to Serve on the New Midtown Metropolitan 
Redevelopment Commission 

Application deadline: 5 p.m. on Wednesday, January 31, 2024 
 
The City of Santa Fe Metropolitan Redevelopment Agency (MRA) is seeking applications for five 
residents to serve on the new Metropolitan Redevelopment Commission. The MRC will make 
advisory recommendations to the City regarding the planning, preservation, rehabilitation, 
redevelopment, development, or management of properties designated by the Governing Body 
as MRAs, consistent with all applicable federal, state, and local laws, and for taking actions that 
are authorized in the metropolitan development code and applicable metropolitan 
development plans.  
 
Five commissioners will be appointed by the Mayor with the approval of the Governing Body. 
Service on the Metropolitan Redevelopment Commission is on a volunteer basis. 
Commissioners will serve staggered initial terms lasting for three, two, or one 
year(s). Subsequent commissioners will be appointed for five-year terms. The City seeks 
applicants who have expertise or experience in commercial property development, affordable 
housing development, community planning, banking/financial services, and representing 
marginalized communities. Members shall be selected to reflect the diversity of the Santa Fe 
community and shall include a diversity of perspectives. Serving on the Metropolitan 
Redevelopment Commission will require time to attend regular meetings and to review agenda 
items, such as redevelopment plans, development plans, financial analyses, and leases.  
 
The Commission will meet as needed, but likely monthly. Meetings will be held in-person in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall or similar public facility and/or via Zoom. The Commission will 
determine the recurring time, place, and format at the first meeting.  
 
There are currently five vacancies on the Commission. Applicants must reside in the city of 
Santa Fe. Interested applicants should apply via the City’s PrimeGov portal here. The deadline 
to apply is 5 p.m. on January 31, 2024.  
 
For more information, contact Lee Logston at 505-955-6914 or lrlogston@santafenm.gov. 
 
City of Santa Fe Ordinance No. 2023-21 established the City’s Metropolitan Redevelopment 
Code, allowing for the City to establish MRA'S, establish a Metropolitan Redevelopment 
Commission, and to adopt MRA'S. Pursuant to Resolution No. 2022-12, the City intends to create 
a MRA around the City-owned Midtown site.  
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